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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

September  14, 1998 

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT 

Federal
Appropriations

MTA staff has learned that the House/Senate Transportation Appropriations Conference Committee will not meet this week due to the Congressional consideration of the Independent Counsel’s report. 

The Los Angeles Area Chamber of Commerce held a press conference today in support of the MTA’s FY 99 Transportation Appropriations request.  The following representatives from the business and community organizations attended the event:  

· Ezunial Burts, President, Los Angeles Area Chamber of Commerce 

· Anita Zussman, Vice President, Los Angeles Area Chamber of Commerce

· Johnny Grant, Honorary Mayor of Hollywood

· Mary Lou Dudas, President, Hollywood Chamber of Commerce

· Leron Gubler, Executive Director, Hollywood Chamber of Commerce 

· George Kieffer, Chairman, Central City Association of Los Angeles, Transportation Committee 

· Skip Henke, Business Manager, Building and Construction Trades Council 

· Guy Weddington-McCreary, Board Member, Universal City-North Hollywood Chamber

· Robert Meyler, President, United Chambers of the San Fernando Valley 

· Phyllis Caskey, Hollywood Entertainment Museum

· Jeff Skorneck, Community Redevelopment Agency, Hollywood 

· Ken Banks, North Hollywood Forum

· Polly Ward, Studio City Residents Association 

Channels 2, 4, 5, 7, 9 and 11, KFWB and KNX radio, LA Times and the Associated Press attended the press conference.   

Also attached is an updated list of supporters endorsing the MTA’s FY 99 Transportation Appropriations Request.
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